
 

PARK PREMIERE SOUTH SPECIAL NOTICE 

 

This is a reminder that the Monthly Assessment has 

increased to $223.00 for the year 2024.   

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR PAYMENTS BY CHECK OR 

ELECTRONICALLY ARE SET FOR THE NEW AMOUNT.  

 

SHOULD YOU CONTINUE TO PAY THE 2023 ASSESSMENT 

AMOUNT, YOU CAN BE SUBJECT TO LATE FEE AND 

ADMINISTRATIVE FEE CHARGES FOR THE CORRECT 

BALANCE DUE. 

As always, we thank you for your cooperation.    

 

PARK PREMIERE SOUTH TOWNHOMES HOA BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS &  

KINNEY MANAGEMENT SERVICES 


